7178 YOLANO ROAD
DIXON, CA 95620

TELEPHONE
(707} 678-5412

IRRIGATION

RECLAMATION DISTRICT NO. 2068

July 29, 2014
Via U.S. Mail and E-mail (BDCP.Comments@noaa.gov)

BDCP Comments
Ryan Wulff, NMFS
650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814
Subject: Comments of Reclamation Districts 2068 and 2098 on the Draft Bay-Delta Conservation

Plan and EIR/EIS
Mr. Wulff:

On behalf of Reclamation Districts 2068 and 2098, we submit these comments on the Draft Bay
Delta Conservation Plan ('BDCP" or "Plan") and the accompanying Draft Environmental Impact
Report/Environmental Impact Statement ("EIR/EIS"). Because the BDCP states that the Plan and
supporting documents are incorporated into the EIR/EIS, the Districts' comments on the BDCP
should also be considered comments the EIR/EIS.

The Districts hereby incorporate by reference the comments on the Plan and EIR/EIS submitted
by the North Delta Water Agency, the California Central Valley Flood Control Association,
Solano County, Yolo County, Solano County Water Agency and the North State Water Alliance
(including all attachments to those comments) as though fully stated herein.

Thank you for your attention to these comments.

Very truly yours,

L/_m le ol

T. M Hardesty

cc: Board of Trustees, Reclamation Districts 2068 and 2098
Solano County
Yolo County
Solano County Water Agency



